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NEW REFUSE PICKUP SCHEDULE 
Effective: Friday, April 2, 2021* 

 
South County Sanitary Service is responsible for refuse pickup within the City of Grover 
Beach.  The following outlines pickup days for the locations indicated: 

Friday 
 
All of Grover Beach 

Commercial Occupancies 
Varies according to need and route scheduling  

NOTE: Recycle wheelers at Commercial Occupancies will be picked-up 
on Fridays.  

*please see attached copy of service day update notification from South County Sanitary Service 
 
To order new service or to change existing service, please contact South County Sanitary 
Service directly at (805) 489-4246 or (805) 543-0875. 

 

 As per the Grover Beach Municipal Code, please be 
aware of the following regulation regarding refuse 
containers: 

 

Refuse / garbage containers are not to 
be placed adjacent to the street for 
pickup more than twenty-four (24) hours 
prior to pick-up time, and are to be 
removed from the curb within twelve (12) 
hours following pickup and placed in an 
area that is not visible from the street 
and not within any front yard setback or 
side yard abutting a street.  

 



Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to the increase of new housing and future residential developments in your area, we are changing your service 
day from Tuesday to Friday. This change will allow us to continue to service you in an efficient manner. In addition,  
it will also allow our collection vehicles to complete assigned routes safely and within the facilities permitted hours.

To ensure a smooth transition please set your garbage (black or grey lid), recycling (blue lid) and greenwaste/
organics (Green Lid) as normal on Tuesday March 23rd for the final time at the curb before 6:00 am. On Friday 
March 26, please place only your garbage container out for service. Beginning Friday April 2nd begin to place all 
three containers out for regular collection service at the curb by 6:00am.    

• Tuesday March 23rd - Collections for Garbage, Recycling and Greenwaste/Organics  

• Friday March 26th – Collections for Garbage ONLY

• Friday April 2nd - Collections for Garbage, Recycling and Greenwaste/Organics  

• Every Friday thereafter - Collections for Garbage, Recycling and Greenwaste/Organics  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
Respectfully,

South County Sanitary

SERVICE DAY UPDATE
YOUR SERVICE DAY IS CHANGING FROM TUESDAY TO FRIDAY!

If you have any questions, please contact us at 
slocustomerservice@wasteconnections.com or at 805-543-0875.


